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CAPT Lucinda Cunningham, Base New Orleans, Commanding Officer

Attention: All retirees in the distrcit are invited to join the Base New Orleans retiree council, which serves the entire district. Recommended dues are $20 a year, but not mandatory. All retirees will receive the quarterly newsletter, but members get frequent communications of social events, partnering with the active duty for mentoring, think tank problem solving, and outreach programs to visit those who cannot travel. Contact the help desk for more information. 

This website is designed to facilitate the online presence of the Coast Guard District Eight Retiree Council. You will find all of the newsletters, meeting agendas and minutes, important contact information, and pertinant links below.

Business Hours:
0700-1600

Monday through Friday

Important Phone Numbers:
D8 New Orleans Help Desk Phone: (504) 201-7587
D8 St. Louis Help Desk: (314) 269 -2407 
National Retiree Help Desk Phone: (866) 664-6245 ext. 5-5381 or (202)475-5381

Base Phone: (504) 253-4500

Base Officer of the Day: (504) 329-1969

Physical Address:
U.S. Coast Guard Base New Orleans
Retiree Desk, Room 107

1790 Saturn Boulevard
New Orleans, LA 70129

E-mail Address:
Base New Orleans Retiree Desk
National Retiree Help Desk

If you do not have access to a computer or would like a printed copy of the newsletters only, please write to the physical address requesting to be put on the newsletter hardcopy distribution list.
Newsletters
2014 January
2015 January
2015 July
Updates
2014 January
2014 August
2014 September
2014 October (Update 1)
2014 October (Update 2)
2014 November
2014 December

2015 February (Update 1)
2015 February (Update 2)
2015 July (Update 1)
2015 July (Update 2)
2015 August
Agendas
2014 March
2014 October

2015 July
Minutes
2014 February
2014 March
2015 July
"The appearance of hyperlinks does not constitute endorsement by the U.S. Coast Guard of this Web site or the information, products or services contained therein. For other than authorized activities such as military exchanges and Morale, Welfare and Recreation sites, the USCG does not exercise any editorial control over the information you may find at these locations. Such links are provided consistent with the stated purpose of this Web site."

